
Whitstable Junior School 
Learning today for life tomorrow 

Week ending 14
th

 December 2018 
A message from the Headteacher… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wow what a term! It’s been so much fun and we are so pleased to have had you all on this wonderful journey with 

us. Unfortunately we are losing 2 members of our fabulous team as we are having to say goodbye to Mrs Barden 

and Miss Oliver. We wish them luck in their new adventures. We are welcoming back Mrs Kerr who is re-joining 

4O or should I now be calling it 4K?? We also want to extend our congratulations to Mr Martin and Miss Baker who 

are getting married next week (to each other).  

Finally I’d like to wish you all a fabulous Christmas and all the best for the New Year. We are looking forward to 

even more exciting times ahead. 

 

Warm Christmas wishes, 

Annie Knoupe  

Astounding achievements!!! 
I just had to share these 2 pieces of information with you all. 

Ella in Year 5 is able to recite the 52 states of America in a minute!!! It’s absolutely amazing to watch her. 

Marta in Year 4 sang to the Queen of Denmark at the Dorchester Hotel. 

We have some truly talented and amazing children at Whitstable Junior School! 

A message from our Chair of Governors to the PTFA…. 
The PTFA Christmas Fair and Shop raised nearly £2000!! Here is what Ged Smith had to say to Paula. 

“What a fabulous result!! I must congratulate you on a spectacular success! Could you please pass on my thanks 

for all the work that the PTFA does and all the support you provide for the school - I know the school appreciates it 

very much and I can assure you, so do the Governing Body.” Ged Smith  

Attendance and punctuality… 
Whole School 

Attendance 

96.5% 

 
 

Highest % Attendance 

Winners 

Tarik Tiger 

 
Class 3H 

 

100% Punctuality Winners 

Polly and Petur Penguin 

 

 
Reminders…. 

  
 

Important dates coming up… 

Thursday 3rd January 2019- First day of Term 3- school starts for children. 

Thursday 3rd January – First day back to school 

Wednesday 9th – Swimming starts. 

Sunday 20th January – World Religion Day 

Monday 21st January – Martin Luther King Day 

Monday 28th January to Friday1st February – National Story-Telling week. 

Friday 8th February – Race-4-life for all and Valentines Disco in the evening. 

 

 

 
 

Classes 

3A, 3H,  

6CR 

 
 

 

Football Futures Club starts on Fri 

11th Jan. 3:15-4:15. Contact FF on 

07519279929 or check out their 

flier on the school website.  

Creepy Claws Club 
starts next term!!! 
WE can’t wait to see 
them all again. 
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